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No one, no entity should be allowed to dump poisons into our river. The river is a community
resource for fishing and other recreation as well as the home to a variety of wildlife. The river and
its silent power is enjoyed by everyone in our area. Because it is so important to so many,
absolutely no variance should be allowed. Of course dumping toxic waste into a community
treasure is cheaper than dealing with the poison in a more responsible way, but why should our
community pay the price of a polluted river so a few corporations can score a higher profit. No
variance!


